
Georgia Department of Education Employee Assistance Program (EAP) 

Georgia’s Public Education Employee Assistance Program is now available to all PreK-12 

teachers and K-12 employees who work 29 hours a week in Richmond County School System. 

That means you have free, confidential access to experienced mental health professionals, 

attorneys, financial specialists, work-life experts and much more. They are here for you any day, 

any time when you’re facing issues that interfere with your health, well-being and productivity at 

home or at work.   

  

The Employee Assistance Program (EAP) through the Georgia Department of Education is here 

to help you with the demands of life. All (Richmond County School System) PreK-12 teachers 

and K-12 employees who work at least 29 hours a week have access to highly qualified 

counselors who can offer up to six counseling sessions at no cost to you. Your counselor may 

refer you to resources in your community for ongoing support. Access to free and confidential 

professional consultants and online resources is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 

days a year through your EAP.  EAP can be reached at 1-866-279-5177. 

 


